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Research Analysis 

 

Engrossed SB 563 allows county employees to receive up to three days paid administrative leave 

to serve as a precinct official, absentee voting board member, or other election worker.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 563 permits county employees to receive up to three days of paid administrative leave for 

precinct official, absentee voting board member, or other election worker duties. Pursuant to the 

measure, such administrative leave may be utilized by county employees when the board of 

county commissioners develops such policy in accordance with the secretary of the county 

election board. The measure deals exclusively with county level policy regarding paid 

administrative leave and does not mandate any action or expenditure by a state agency. 

Therefore, the measure is not anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or 

appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Zach Lein, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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